
The Centre for Teaching & Learning is excited to announce that we will be hosting an exhibit at the L Space Gallery.

Faculty and staff invigorate the lives of students both in and outside the classroom. We are inviting you to share your experiences. 
What kinds of innovated approaches have you used to make a difference? How were these innovations inspiring to both you and 
your students? 

On display from May 20th to June 20th, 2014, this exhibit will be a main feature of both Doors Open 2014 
http://www.doorsopenontario.on.ca/ and Humber Showcase.

Exhibits will be an expression of your creativity and the imaginative approaches you use to teach, inspire and motivate your 
students.  Your stories will be told through artistic representations and displays of text and images.

You can submit an exhibit concept or idea using these guiding themes:
• Share a breakthrough moment when a student taught you something about teaching. 
• Tell me about a time when a creative teaching approach was successful. 
• What innovative strategies do you use to keep your students motivated? 
• Was there a pivotal moment that inspired, defined or shaped you as a teacher?
• What does ‘creative teaching’ mean to you? 
• How do you integrate the principals of learning design and access into the classroom?

 
How can I participate?

• In 500 words or less, submit a concept or idea guided by the above themes.
• Be sure to detail what type of materials you may wish to display. 

• Photos, assignments, teaching activities, student work, personal stories and quotes are a few possible mediums 
your display could include.

Please note that L Space Gallery staff will collaborate on all submissions to create the visual representations. 

All concept submissions should be sent to tara.mazurk@humber.ca by March 28th, 2014. 
For more information about Humber’s L Space Gallery, go to http://www.humber.ca/lakeshorecampus/lspacegallery/. 

We look forward to hearing your stories and experiences about teaching.

Thank you in advance for your contribution! 

Sincerely, 
The Centre for Teaching and Learning & The L Space Gallery  


